Barton Surgery will be introducing Health Navigation to help patients get access to the right help, at the right time in the right place



. 

Health navigation involves signposting and enabling people to access appropriate services, based on protocols, from a wide range of organisations and sectors.
The patient is offered a choice to access the most appropriate service first which may not necessarily be the GP. 

When you call the practice for an 

appointment our trained staff will ask the 

nature of your call. This is not because they 

are prying it's so they can help you get

to the right health professional for

your needs. They also have a lot of 

information and knowledge about services 

outside of the GP practice that may be of 

help.

It is hoped that this new way of  

supporting patients will in turn 

optimise the patient's journey as well 

as improve appointment availability. 




One of the ways in which we can help release capacity in our Practice is to optimise our existing service and consider innovative ways of working. 








It is anticipated this service will start from Monday 4th September 2017.





We'd like to thank you in advance for your support in working with us to help us improve our services for your care. 














